
 

This week certificates 
were awarded to: 

Ladybird class— Bonnie, 
Olya & Brooke 

Dragonfly class—      
Bobby, Bryn & Jacob 

Butterfly class— Mila, 
Felicity & Lowen  

Firefly class—  Barney, 
Ivy & Benjaminas 

Cricket class— Maddie,    
Megan & Cayden    

 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden 

phone call last week 

went to Nelly. 

Congratulations!   

What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page 

We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting 

on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to 

remember:  

6th Feb—Internet 
Safety Day  

Dragonfly Class  

“This half term, year two have been learn-
ing about Hummingbirds in their English 
unit. They have really enjoyed looking at 
Hummingbirds and watching videos, so 
we carried on the learning into an art   
session this week and all Year 1s and 2s 
across Ladybirds and Dragonflies have 
completed some Hummingbird sketches”. 
More fabulous photos on Facebook.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dodgeball  

The children have been taking part in a House dodgeball competition 

this week. Congratulations to Yellow House for winning the Y5/Y6 final!  

 

Well done to our Y5 

and Y6 children who 

took part in the   

swimming gala this 

week.  

Singing assemblies 

have started again 

this week and will be 

taking place once a 

fortnight.  

 Parking  

Please can we remind 

parents not to park on 

the double yellow lines 

around school when 

dropping off/picking up.  

We appreciate that    

parking can be difficult 

but please be mindful of 

our neighbours. There is 

a free public carpark  

opposite school that can 

be used.      

Congratulations to our       

Ladybird class who topped 

the charts this week with 

98.9% attendance  

 

2nd Cricket class—98.3% 

3rd Dragonfly class—94.5% 

4th Firefly class—93.5% 

5th Butterfly class—87.9% 

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/

